Jacob Gemma

From: Fray Jonathan (ST)
Sent: 29 August 2017 15:39
To: Thomas Sharon (ST)
Subject: FW: ClIr Stops

From: Silvey David

Sent: 16 March 2016 09:00

To: Wright Sam (ST); Fray Jonathan (ST)
Subject: ClIr Stops

Morning
Just to let you know ClIr Stops has confirmed the meeting for tomorrow.
I will book a room and send out formal invite this morning.

Regards
Dave

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the O2 network.



Jacob Gemma

From: Fray Jonathan (ST)

Sent: 29 August 2017 15:40

To: Thomas Sharon (ST)

Subject: FW: Lower Clapton Road/Urswick Road consultation

From: Silvey David

Sent: 18 March 2016 16:22

To: Wright Sam (ST); Dhillon Satbir; Fray Jonathan (ST)
Subject: FW: Lower Clapton Road/Urswick Road consultation
Email with link about relocation of street lighting below.

Cheers
Dave

----- Original Message-----

From: Vincent Stops (Clir) [mailto Jj | GG

Sent: 18 March 2016 14:46

To: Silvey David

Subject: RE: Lower Clapton Road/Urswick Road consultation
David

The guidance re locating sign and street lights on buildings can be found at:

http://www.londoncouncils.gov.uk/node/27122

regards

Vincent

From: Silvey David F@tﬂ.gov.uk]

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 8:57 AM

To: Vincent Stops (ClIr)

Subject: Re: Lower Clapton Road/Urswick Road consultation

Dear Vincent,

Yes, the meeting will be in Palestra.

| will book a meeting room and send a formal invite this morning.
| look forward to meeting you tomorrow.

Kind regards
Dave

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the O2 network.
Original Message
From: Vincent Stops (ClIr)



Sent: Wednesday, 16 March 2016 07:53

To: Silvey David

Subject: Re: Lower Clapton Road/Urswick Road consultation
Dear David,

Yes. Thanks. | assume Palestra?

See you then.

Vincent

Sent from my HTC

----- Reply message ---—--

From: "Silvey David" tfl.gov.uk>

To: "Vincent Stops (ClIr >
Subject: Lower Clapton Road/Urswick Road consultation

Date: Wed, Mar 16, 2016 07:50

Hi
Thanks for the reply. Would it be convenient to meet with us at our offices in Southwark tomorrow at 4.307?
Kind regards

Dave

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the O2 network.
Original Message

From: Vincent Stops (ClIr)

Sent: Tuesday, 15 March 2016 15:55

To: Silvey David

Subject: Re: Lower Clapton Road/Urswick Road consultation

Hi

Any early evening at 4:30 ish except March 22 when | can do 5pm. Does that work.

| am in town if that helps meeting.

Thanks

CliIr Stops

Sent from my HTC

----- Reply message ---—--

From: "Silvey David" tfl.gov.uk>

To: "Vincent Stops (ClIr >

Subject: Lower Clapton Road/Urswick Road consultation

Date: Tue, Mar 15, 2016 15:44

Dear ClIr Stops,

Thank you for contacting TfL in respect of our current consultation on proposed changes to the junction of
Lower Clapton Road/Urswick Road. May | apologise for the delay in getting back to you.



| am the Consultation Specialist for the scheme. Myself and the scheme designers would be more than
happy to meet you to discuss the scheme. Please could you let me have some potential dates/times that
would be convenient for you to meet?

Thank you in advance, and | look forward to meeting with you.

Kind regards
Dave

David Silvey | Consultation Specialist | Consultation Team Surface Transport | Transport for London

Office: Palestra,10G5, 197 Blackfriars Road, Southwark, London SE1 8NJ
Phone:
Mobile:
Email:

gov ukmaito [

KRR E KK I I IR IR IR KRI IR RIR KK RRR KKK R I RAR IR AT R I ARk kAR khkkhkkkkkkkkhkkkhkkk

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error,
please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error,
please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London
excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any
attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at Windsor House, 42-50 Victoria
Street, London, SW1H OTL. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be
found on the following link: http://www tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry
out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or
damage which may be caused by viruses.
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The contents of this email are confidential to the intended recipient at the email address to which it has
been addressed. It may not be disclosed to or used by anyone other than this addressee, nor may it be
copied in any way. If received in error, please contact Hackney Council,
www.hackney.gov.uk<http://www.hackney.gov.uk> on 020 8356 3000 quoting the name of the sender and
the addressee and then delete it from your system. Please note that neither Hackney Council nor the
sender accepts any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan the email and attachments
(if any). No contracts may be concluded on behalf of Hackney Council by means of email communications.

Please note that Hackney Council reserves the right to monitor emails for the purpose of monitoring or
communications relevant to the Company’s business under the Telecommunications (Lawful Business
Practice) (Interception Of Communications) Regulations 2000 (S.I. 2000/2699) ("the Regulations") for the
following reasons: to investigate or detect the unauthorised use of the systems, e.g. that this policy is being
observed, that no discriminatory or offensive content appears in emails; to maintain an adequate level of
security for our computer systems; to detect any computer viruses; to check mailboxes of absent
employees. To exercise its right under the Regulations, Hackney Council must have made all reasonable
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efforts to inform every person who may use the system that interception may take place and this notice to
you should be regarded as such notification.



Jacob Gemma

From: Fray Jonathan (ST)
Sent: 29 August 2017 15:38
To: Thomas Sharon (ST)
Subject: FW: Meeting availability

From: Silvey David

Sent: 15 March 2016 16:31

To: Wright Sam (ST); Fray Jonathan (ST)
Subject: Meeting availability

Hi

Would you be available from 4.30pm on Thursday to meet ClIr Stops from Hackney re Lower
Clapton Road?

He is happy to come to Palestra as he will be in the area. Let me know and | will get it sorted.
Cheers

Dave
Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the O2 network.





